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We have been learning all about our new topic, 
“Marvellous Me”, starting with Brambles Staff.  We have 
been learning that we are all good at something and we 
have some similarities and some differences to each 
other. 
 
Congratulations to Thorbin who won the Reading 
Marathon with 825 minutes of reading!  Also well done 
to the 12 children who took part by reading over 74 
hours and raised a fantastic £196.20 for new books for 
Brambles! – Thank you all so much. 
 

Something Special 
 

 
Starting Primary School 

 
You should now have received confirmation of your 
child’s school place.  It is important that you confirm that 
you would like to take up the place.  This can be done 
online or directly with the school, as explained in your 
offer email or letter. 
 
Over the next few months you will be receiving letters 
from the school with regards to visits and getting to 
know you sessions.  If you have any school related 
questions or queries relating to the admissions process, 
please contact the school directly on 01480 375063 or via 
email: office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk.  

      

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: 10 seeds by Ruth Brown 
 
Song:  Everyone is special 
 
Rhyme: Counting Song 
 
Focus: Number 11, circle and red 

The layby in front of the school does have no parking 
times.  If you drive to school, please ensure you are not 
parking in the layby during the no parking times. 
 

Please return the Spring Treasures as these will be used 
for activities within pre-school. 
 

Next week is Green Group’s “Marvellous Me” time. 
 

 

 

 
Monday 7

th
 May 

Bank Holiday Monday – Brambles closed 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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